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Hart County Board of Assessors

P.O. Box 810
165 W. Franklin Street

Hartwell, GA  30643

(706) 376-3997
Board Members:  

Lowell Macher, Chairman

Anne Thompson

                Garner Peck 
                 Jim Dennis
                   Bill Capie
The Hart County Board of Assessors met Thursday, March 17, 2011 for a regular meeting at the Hart County Library. Those in attendance were Board of Assessor members: Lowell Macher, Chairman, Anne Thompson, Garner Peck, Jim Dennis and Bill Capie. Those also in attendance were Rebecca Duncan, Chief Appraiser, Bruce Grant, Associate Chief Appraiser, Missy Dove, Secretary and members of the public. 

Missy Dove took minutes for the meeting.

Mr. Macher, chairman, called the meeting to order at 4:30 P.M.

Mr. Peck opened with prayer.

Mr. Dennis presented Linda Saxon with a plaque of appreciation for her years of service. 
Mr. Dennis presented James McMullan with a plaque of appreciation for his years of service. 
Motion was made by Mr. Peck to approve the agenda as presented. Motion was seconded by Mr. Dennis. Motion passed by unanimous consent.

Motion was made by Mr. Peck to approve the minutes for February 10, 2011 as presented. Motion was seconded by Mr. Dennis. Motion was passed was by unanimous consent. 

Motion was by Mr. Dennis to approve the minutes for February 24, 2011 as amended. Motion was seconded by Mr. Capie. Motion was passed by unanimous consent. 
Appeal Update

Mrs. Duncan presented the board with 82 appeals that will have 21 day notices and 75 appeals to be forwarded to the Board of Equalization.

Motion was made by Mr. Peck to accept the 82 appeals with 21 day notices and 75 appeals to be forwarded to the Board of Equalization based on the Chief Appraiser’s recommendation. Motion was seconded by Mr. Dennis. Motion was passed by unanimous consent. 
Chief Appraiser’s Report

Mrs. Duncan informed the Board that Stacy Whitfield has been hired to fill the clerical position. At this time the appraiser positions are still open and the certified applicants are no longer interested in the positions due to costs of relocation or have accepted other full time positions. 
The next regular scheduled meeting of the Board of Assessors will be on Thursday, April 21, 2011 at 9:00 A.M.

Motion was made by Mr. Dennis to adjourn the meeting. Motion was seconded by Mr. Peck. Motion was passed by unanimous consent.  

Lowell Macher, Chairman

Anne Thompson

Garner Peck



Jim Dennis
Bill Capie
* Documents are attached to the original minutes in the Tax Assessors Office. 


